Chris O'Brien

From: James Webber <jerry02806@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 12:52 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H6256

Please vote NO on H6256. Don't sink Rhode Island’s marine industry.

This is a vibrant part of the Rhode Island economy. Please do not vote for the boat tax.
Thank you,
James B. Webber

5 St Andrews Way
Barrington, Ri 02806
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